

825 tamarack

marlyne andrade Reply-To: marlyne andrade

Thu, Jul 2, 2015 at 1:19 PM

To: "gschroeder@sunnyvale.ca.gov" <gschroeder@sunnyvale.ca.gov>

Thank you George for speaking with me yesterday regarding the construction of 825 Tamarack.

I will be gone on the evening that the planning commission is meeting to discuss this property but would like you to voice my concern.

Do the owner's plans include demolishing/removing the huge tree in the front yard to the right of the property? I have the house to the right and this tree's roots have crept and invaded my property that I cannot in any way have a landscape of any kind. I invite you and any commission member to visit the property and see this invasion of tree roots. I call them knuckles as they are above ground and release growth that prevents any kind of normal landscaping.

These roots and knuckles have impeded my sewer line that after numerous roto-router call outs. I had to replace the entire sewer line. The line was strangled with roots that it ripped holes in the pipe that it could not hold any sewage.

These roots are all over 825's front yard that the growth is readily visable if not maintained. To see how disasterous this tree is, growth can easily be seen even in the back yards of these two properties and in the city sidewalk out front. This tree does not belong in a residential neighborhood.

I have been dealing with this tree for years, with various owners of the property with no helpful solutions. I have even offered to help pay for its removal. Let me know George if I need to do anything more to have this tree part of the demolition.

Thank you. Marlyne Andrade 821 Tamarack